

CITY OF CONCORD

New Hampshire's Main Street™

Finance

Brian G. LeBrun
Deputy City Manager
Finance

REPORT TO MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL

From: Brian LeBrun, Deputy City Manager – Finance

Phil Davis, Beaver Meadow Director of Operations

Date: September 25, 2023

Subject: Request from SkiTeBeav to Store Trailer at Beaver Meadow Golf

Course

Recommendation:

As recommended by the Golf Course Advisory Committee, authorize City Administration to enter into an agreement with SkiTheBeav to store a trailer with skis, boots and poles, at Beaver Meadow Golf Course.

Background:

On July 26, 2023, the City received a letter from SkiTheBeav requesting to store a trailer with skis, boots and poles at Beaver Meadow Golf Course. At its August 2023 Regular City Council meeting, the City Council referred this item to the Golf Advisory Committee for recommendation.

Discussion:

At its September 21, 2023 Golf Advisory Committee meeting, the committee reviewed and discussed the letter from SkiTheBeav as referred from the City Council. The request is to allow storage of a 16-foot trailer with skis, boots and poles at the golf course for use during the winter cross country skiing season.

The Committee discussed the issue of storage and developing a lease agreement and appropriate insurance to support the storage of the trailer. With a unanimous approval, the committee recommended to City Council to approve the request.